STALHAM FARMERS’ CLUB 1/2014

Good afternoon.

Supper invitation and meeting, Wednesday, January 15, 6.15pm for 6.30pm

We’ve invited the Farmers Weekly Young Farmer of the Year, Jonathan Skinner, who farms about 1,200 acres in Breckland, to talk about his various ventures.

He grows sugar beet, peas and is also one of the largest finishers for Gressingham Ducks – remarkable progress for a young man, who started showing sheep as a young handler. Yet to reach his 25th birthday – has a great story to tell.

Also, the club has invited members of two young farmers’ clubs, North Walsham and Acle, to join members for supper. If you like to come along, there should be about 30 plus.

Supper, £15, including the first drink – will be gammon, vegetables etc.

As the hotel needs notice to cook and staff, please let me known if you would like to come. (At the latest by 4pm, Tuesday, please).

Bowls 

Friday, February 7 at North Walsham. For the first year, there will be a bowling and 10-pin – so a total of 18 players are needed or 36 in total. This is set to be a jolly good night – it starts about 4pm and then ends with supper – the total cost £20 each.

We already have a number of volunteers, so please make every effort to support the chairman by coming along. Although William Donald would obviously appreciate a few international players, we might have to settle for more enthusiasm than actual England caps.

Names, please to Christopher or myself – and bring along a partner too.

Preliminary reminder

Wednesday, February 12, 7.30pm – AGM and address by Nuffield scholar, Tom Bradshaw, who farms in Essex. He will be talking about soils. Also come to support too.

Wednesday, March 12 – Annual dinner. Tickets will be £30. Priority given to members, please. Further details will be sent later this month.

Spring and summer programme

Proposed visit (and likely overnight stay) to Essex.

The plan is to visit several very difficult farm – likely to be early in the week, beginning May 12.

If interested, please let me or the chairman know whether you would like to join the tour party.

Social visit

A tour of a garden, with a difference, is also being proposed. As soon as a date and venue has been agreed, it will be circulated – probably in early June.

Farm walk

Provisional date –July, hopefully the first week.

Michael Pollitt

Secretary

01603 772453 (office)
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